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National Iranian Oil Company
National Iranian South Oil Company

In the name of God
Letter number:  96/470/220932
Date: 1396/06/21
Appendix: No
Dear Sir Yingwei Yang
Dear CEO of the Iranian Refinement Development Premier Company (IRDP)

Subject: Announcement of the beginning of the contract for the supply and utilization of the Radial Jet Drilling technology to improve the performance and increase the production of oil and gas wells (Contract number: 53-74-2100)

Hi
Sincerely, given that the above mentioned contract has been agreed. Therefore, it is necessary to take the steps needed to get started from the date of 1396/06/20. Meanwhile, the contract owner representative in this contract is Mr. Hosseini Asl, Head of Operations Engineering Department in the National Iranian South Oil Company.

Seyed Mahmoud Nosrati
[bookmark: _GoBack]Deputy Director of the Technical Affairs in the National Iranian South Oil Company
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